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Senator McLucas asked: 
 
Has DSS begun to notify successful and unsuccessful applicants?  If not, why not?   
Is there any change to the time frame for notification and negotiation?  If so, what is it?   
How will program applicants be notified of any delay in processing their applications? 
 
Answer: 
 
DSS has not begun notifying applicants to the recent grant selection round as the assessment 
process is still underway.  
 
DSS received an overwhelming response to the recent selection process which closed on 
24 July 2014.  The unforseen volume, complexity and high quality nature of applications 
required the extension of the assessment process to provide the Department more time to 
ensure funding is allocated to maximise service delivery for outcomes for individuals, 
families and the community. 
 
At this stage, the Department expects that outcomes of the funding rounds will be known 
before the end of December to provide time for negotiation of grant agreements before new 
funding commences on 1 March 2015. 
 
Applicants were notified of the extension to the assessment process via the Department’s 
website and direct email.  
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